The British Institute of Human Rights

Do you want to know ‘%f
more about your rights?

The British Institute of Human Rights (BIHR), an independent charity
committed to bringing human rights to life across the UK, are holding
an online workshop where you can learn about human rights and
have your say on the services you or your loved one receives.

Who is this for?

This session is for people are accessing, or
) ) have accessed, a service in SHSC, and

their carers or loved ones.

When and where?
Monday 1st August 2022 - 1.30pm to 3pm.
On Zoom.

This workshop will cover:
« Human rights law in the UK and how it works
« What rights you have when getting support from public services
« How you can use human rights to speak up

We will also listen to your views on the services you have accessed.
What you tell us will help us develop human rights training for staff at
SHSC. Any stories you share will be anonymised if we use them in
our learning materials.

To book a place, email tallyn.gray@shsc.nhs.uk
or speak to ward staff.

| feel empowered to now to start to know how to go about making
66 sure mine and other people in similar situations can look at our 99
rights being upheld.
Feedback from a person who attended a BIHR workshop



